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I was advised after the meeting that Ballina's Comprehensive Koala Plan of Management has not 
been approved in accordance with SEPP 44. The EPA have previously claimed that Coffs 
Harbour core Koala habitat was not covered either. It is now impossible to tell from online 
information which of the handful of plans, and more importantly identified core koala habitat, 
are accredited by SEPP 44. This question needs to be directed to the NSW Government with the 
request that they provide a map of all core Koala habitat in NSW accredited by SEPP 44, there 
will not be much. 


